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March 20, 2024
Dear Junior Parents/Guardians:

This year’s Junior Prom is quickly approaching. We would like to take this opportunity to fill you in on
some important information. Verdi’s of Westbury will be hosting the Class of 2025’s Junior Prom on
Saturday, May 18, 2024, from 6:00 PM until 10:00 PM. The cost of the prom will be $110.00 per
person. You must go to Division Avenue’s homepage and click on the Junior Prom link to
purchase the tickets. Tickets will be on sale from Monday, April 1 through Friday. April 12. Only
juniors will be able to purchase a ticket for a guest and that guest must be a current Division Avenue
High School student. No outside guests will be permitted. If a student is planning on bringing a guest
from a different grade, they must seek approval from Mr. Fazio.

All students attending the junior prom must travel to and from the prom by Levittown School buses,
which will leave from and return to the Division Avenue back parking lot. Buses will leave Division at
5:15 PM. Please arrive early so that we can depart on time. Parents are asked to meet the returning
buses in the parking lot by 10:15 PM.

Building Administrators reserve the right to review a student’s attendance and discipline record and
deny the purchase of a ticket. While at the prom, the Levittown Schools Code of Conduct will be in
effect. Verdi’s management retains the right to act within its purview.

Division Avenue High School does not endorse, encourage, or support any pre or post-activity other
than the official Junior Prom at Verdi’s.

If you have any questions, please contact us at 516-434-7163. Thank you for your consideration, as we
look forward to an enjoyable evening celebrating the Class of 2025 at the Junior Prom.
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